
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  June 15, 2022 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: 2022 Sewer Replacement – Unaweep Avenue Project IFB-5088-22-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1.  Q.  In Add Alternate 1 there is an item for 999’ of 15” SDR 35 sanitary pipe. Will the City allow 
ADS SaniTite HP Polypropylene sanitary pipe to be bid as an alternate to SDR 35 pipe for this 
line item? It meets all national sanitary performance standards for sanitary pipe. Additionally, 
will the City allow ADS HP Storm polypropylene (grey) pipe as an alternate to RCP for this 
project? 
 
A.  SDR 35 PVC is the only pipe allowed for New or Replaced Sanitary Sewer at this time. 
“ADS HP Storm Polypropylene” (Grey) pipe is acceptable as an alternate to RCP for new or 
replacement storm sewer. 
 

2. Q.  100 calendar days for project completion is tight.  Could the City extend the final 
completion deadline? 
 
A.  Yes, assuming contract is signed no later than July 11, 2022, the City will extend the final 

completion date to 140 calendar days.  This extended completion date will require an 
additional Milestone Date for 27 Road work must be completed no later than October 31, 
2022.  
 

3. Q.  What about overlays for 27 Road? 
 
A.  Overlays will come after work is complete. This is the 2nd Milestone date of October 31, 

2022. 
 

4. Q.  What material(s) is the existing pipe being replaced? 
 
A.  Both Truss style and VCP are anticipated 

 
5. Q.  Are the manholes to be replaced coated? 



   

 
A.  No 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Contract Administrator 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
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